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As you know July was hot and dry, but our annual summer events were well attended and certainly
weren't dampened by any wet weather! We also wanted to thank the volunteer plant waterers who've
been tending to the plants at Farndon Green during the hot spell.

Lenton Abbey Family Fun Day
The event was a success despite the fact that it clashed with a rather important football match! The
weather was great and lots of people arrived early and enjoyed the stalls and activities. We would
like to thank the Lenton Abbey Residents Association volunteers who helped with organisation of the
event and helped on the day.

Farndon Green Fun Day
Despite some dark clouds and a few rumbles of thunder the weather stayed fine for a really busy
afternoon. Wollaton Park Residents Association and St Mary’s Church worked with the Council to
create a lovely event, where we had good conversations with residents about local issues. Thank you to
everyone involved.

Free Summer Holiday Fun
We are very happy to fund and support AJ Sports who are providing football and other sporty fun on
Lenton Abbey Park on Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday afternoons, 12.30-3pm throughout the
school holiday. Packed lunch provided as part of the City Council’s project to reduce holiday hunger.

Neighbourhood Development Officer
We are glad that Lylse-Anne Renwick is settling into her new role as our NDO. Lylse will be covering
both WELA and Dunkirk & Lenton in preparation for the new Ward boundary next year. You can
contact her on Lylse-Anne.Renwick@nottinghamcity.gov.uk. We've set Lylse a number of tasks and
priorities and she'll be working hard to deliver. We've also been planning next year's activities and
events, if you have any suggestions please let us know.

Good Garden Awards 2018
Judging gardens on Wollaton Park Estate and Lenton Abbey will be happening soon. Keep weeding,
watering, clipping and planting to be in with a chance of an award and an invitation to one of our
annual 'good gardeners tea parties.'

Friday Coffee Morning with Breakfast, Sheila Roper Centre, Lenton Abbey
The Coffee Morning which normally happens on alternative Fridays is happening every week in
August. We are providing breakfast, come along, make new friends, chat and 10-12 am. See you
there!

Consultation re Residents' Parking Schemes
Consultation will commence later this month for some new parking restrictions in Radmarsh Road. We've
also been working closely with Council Traffic Officers to work up plans for proposals for resident
parking schemes covering the Wollaton Hall Drive, Oundle Drive, Wemyss Gardens areas and several
roads in Lenton Abbey. Public cconsultation on the proposals will happen later in the year.

Official re-opening of Highfields Park
Come along Friday, 31st August, 2.00 pm — 4.00 pm for the official re-opening Highfields Park after
the completion of Nottingham City Council's restoration project, which was part-funded by the Heritage
Lottery Fund.

Follow us on Facebook for regular community updates and local information:
https://en-gb.facebook.com/WELACouncillors/
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